
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING  

 

The City of Rusk, Texas City Council will hold a public hearing on the 2021-2022 fiscal year 

budget.  The public hearing will be held by and before the City 

Council of the City of Rusk, Texas on the 9TH day of 

September 2021 at 5:30 p.m. in the Rusk Civic Center, 555 

Euclid Street, Rusk, Texas. 

The public is encouraged to review the City’s proposed budget on the City of Rusk website 

www.rusktx.org or view a paper copy of the budget in the City Secretary’s office at 205 S. Main 

Street, Rusk, Texas.   

All residents and citizens of the City of Rusk, Texas, are encouraged to provide input, ask questions 

and to attend the public hearing.    

Signed and issued this the 23rd day of August 2021. 

 

       _______________________    

                             Cinda Etheridge  

                                                                                    City Secretary 

       City of Rusk 

 

In compliance with the Americans with Disabilities Act, the City of Rusk will provide for reasonable 

accommodations for person attending City Council meetings.  Requests for accommodations or 

interpretive services must be made 48 hours prior to the meetings. Please contact the City Secretary’s 

office for further information at 903-683-2213 or Fax 903-683-5964 for further information.  

http://www.rusktx.org/


 

 

 

 

             

  


